
From: Barry Zwicker <barry.zwicker@scotianwindfields.ca>
Sent: December-03-13 2:59 PM

To: Office

Subject: Bill No 1

To whom it may concern:

After receiving and reviewing a copy of Bill No.l I wish on behalf of our company Scotian WindFields Inc. to
offer or sincere support and express our interest to participate in this opportunity once the legislation is in place
and the regulations supporting the Bill are approved. Scotian WindFields Inc. has been a very strong supporter
of renewable energy in Nova Scotia and we continueto do our part in not only increasing renewable energybut
also diversifying in the source of the renewable energy generation.

While we are best known for our active business presence in the wind industry, through one of our subsidiaries
Dr. Solarwe have been providing thermal energy as well as electricity generated from Photo voltaic cells. We
have installed more solar installations in Nova Scotia over the past twelve months than all other companies
combined. Recently we have announced our move into the waste to energysector through a company called
STEC. STEC has been charged with seeking out the best possible technology and implementing that
technology here in Nova Scotia and across Canada.

The proposed BillNol willprovide an opportunity to broaden themarket potential for independent power
producers but more importantly it will broaden the options energy purchasers (businesses and home owners)
have to choose their retail supplier.

Scotian WindFields willbe participating in the upcoming public review as well as directly participating in the
evolution of regulations as the opportunity is afforded us.

Respectively submitted

Barry Zwicker
Pres/CEO
Ph# 902-488-7125


